
A Shot in the Arm for Your Business: Successfully
Meeting Ongoing Pandemic Challenges for Employers

Spencer Fane attorney Helen Holden will be conducting a webinar hosted by Lovitt &
Touché covering recent trends and challenges for employers relating to COVID-19.

As COVID-19 cases in Arizona are declining and vaccines continue to be distributed,
positivity is filling the community, but workplace challenges still exist. Helen’s
presentation will discuss ways for employers to remain proactive during the
pandemic.

Date/Time: March 31, 2021 | 11:30am-12:30pm (MT)
Platform: Zoom Webinar
Cost: Free

To register, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/helen-holden/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/a-shot-in-the-arm-for-your-business-successfully-meeting-ongoing-pandemic-tickets-143788885427

